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MEDIA ADVISORY         November 29, 2024 

 
Ontario Trillium Foundation Capital Grant Enhances Community Meeting Spaces, Training 

Facilities and Resource Lending Library Services for Niagara’s Early Learning Workforce 
 

WHAT - On Friday December 6, 2024 at 10:00 am, Niagara Centre MPP Jeff Burch will be  

at the Early Childhood Community Development Centre to celebrate their 
receipt of an Ontario government grant funded through the Ontario Trillium 
Foundation (OTF) to expand community spaces at the ECCDC for individuals 
working within the early learning and child care sector in Niagara including an 
expanded resource lending library with collaborative work spaces, educator 
workroom with specialized equipment and training facilities to support 
educators in their vital role in supporting children and families in Thorold. 
Ontario. 

MPP Jeff Burch and an OTF volunteer will attend the event to acknowledge the 
government grant and its impact on the community.  

Lorrey Arial Bonilla, ECCDC Executive Director and ECCDC Board Members will 
discuss the importance of the grant for the organization and the work that was 
completed. 

 

WHO -  Jeff Burch, MPP for Niagara Centre 

Ontario Trillium Foundation volunteer 

Lorrey Arial Bonilla, ECCDC Executive Director, and the ECCDC Board of Director 
Team 

 

WHEN -  Friday December 6, 2024 at 10:00 am 

 
  

WHERE - ECCDC 

  3550 Schmon Parkway, Thorold, Ontario  
 
 

PHOTO & INTERVIEW OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE 
 

 
For more information, please contact: 
Lorrey Arial Bonilla 905.646.7311 ext. 321 or larial@eccdc.org 
Early Childhood Community Development Centre at 905.646.7311 
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